
Orchestra Pizza Party!

Dear parents and students,

We would first like to welcome everybody back for the start of the school year. In order to get
things off to a great start we would like to invite our orchestra students to a pizza party. This will
be a great opportunity for everybody to get reacquainted and to meet the new additions to our
program. We will serve pizza and drinks and the students will have the opportunity to play
games. The big date will be Thursday, September 7, 2023 from 4:15 pm till 5:30 pm.
Students must have all required forms on file with their director and have paid the
course/activity fee to attend the party. Students who wish to attend the party should turn in
the permission slip to Ms. Williams no later than Thursday, August 31, 2023. Students are
responsible for providing their own transportation home after the event. Come and join the fun
as we kick off this new school year. If you have any questions, feel free to call or email.

Thank you,

Ms. Williams Mr. Vuu Mr. Hulipas
Orchestra director Assistant orchestra director Assistant orchestra director
AmyWilliams@katyisd.org ViranVuu@katyisd.org KevinJamesHulipas@katyisd.org
281-237-9486 281-237-1259 281-237-9451

__________________________________________________________________________
(Please complete the form below and upload into Canvas)

My child, ____________________________ will be participating in the BDJH pizza party at
BDJH on Thursday, September 7th. I am aware that my child will need to be picked up at
BDJH no later than 5:30 pm and I am responsible for their transportation.

Parent’s Signature: _________________________________

Parent Phone number: ______________________________

____I am willing and available to serve as a chaperone for this event. One of the directors will
confirm with you.

Printed name of chaperone volunteer: _______________________________

Chaperone’s email address:_____________________________


